
               
 

 
City of South Padre Island 

(956)761-3039   Fax: (956)761-3888 

Bhill@myspi.org 

 

FROM:   Brandon N. Hill, Shoreline Management Director 

 

DATE:  December 7, 2016 

 

 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 

Notice is hereby given that the City of South Padre Island is now calling for sealed 

competitive Bids to interested qualified contractors.  All bids must be clearly marked 

“Queen Isabella Causeway Boardwalk Repairs” and returned to the City Secretary’s 

office at 4601 Padre Boulevard, South Padre Island, TX 78597 no later than January 6, 

2016 at 10:00 a.m., at which time they will be publicly opened and read. There will be a 

possible approval by City Council on January 18, 2016 at 5:30 p.m.  Depending on bid 

amount proper bonding will be required. The City of South Padre Island reserves the 

right to reject any and all bids received.  Bid specifications can be obtained at the South 

Padre Island City Hall; 4601 Padre Blvd, South Padre Island, Texas 78597, myspi.org, or 

from Brandon Hill; bhill@myspi.org.  

 

PRE-BID MEETING 

 

The City of South Padre Island will be offering a pre-bid meeting December 14th on site 

at the Causeway landing on South Padre Island. We will have staff and engineering 

representatives on site from 10:00 am until 11:00 am. Please come and view the site and 

allow us to answer any questions you might have.  
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